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November 10,2006 

Dario DiMare 
Dario Designs, Inc. 
29 Barlett Street 
Marlboro, MA 01 752 

Dear Dario: 

Bocce in Naples was a blast, and I want to thank you for making this such a special event at the 
SNPA convention. 

I know that a certain group of SNPA members (and I am now among them!) count on your 
professional coaching, refereeing, and scoring of the bocce tournament. I hope we can count on 
you next year. 

You made it all a lot of fun -thanks! I proudly display my trophy on my desk. 

Sincerely, 

Edward VanHorn 
Executive Director 

P.O. Box 28875, Atlanta, GA 30358 Phone: 404.256.0444 Fax: 404.252.9135 e-mail: edward@snpa.org 


